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23st August 2004 
 
To:  
 
 
 
Sub:  Vietnam’s new model of Phytosanitary Certificate and 
Stamp  
 
To : Whom It May concern,  
 
The Plant Protection Department as National Plant Protection 
Organization of Vietnam would like to notify that the new 
model of Phytosanitary Certificate and Stamp will be officially 
applied since the 1th October, 2004. The old model of 
Phytosanitary Certificate and Stamp issued before 1th October, 
2004 will remain valid after the above specified date. The new 
PC and Stamp are attached herewith for your reference. 
 
We would be highly appreciated if you could kindly inform 
relevant agencies about this change. 
Thank you very much for your kind cooperation. 

 
        With best regards 
         Yours faithfully 
 

 
Deputy Director General, PPD 
 




